
 

 

REPORT ON PUPPET SHOW. 

“When children pretend, they are using their imagi-

nation to move beyond the bounds of reality. A stick 

can be a magic wand. A sock can be a puppet, A 

small child can be a superhero.” 

With Children’s Day just around the corner, The Bishop’s Co-Ed School, 

Kalyani Nagar organized a puppet show for the students of the              

Pre-Primary Section-Morning Session, on 3rd November 2023.  

The teachers narrated the highly engaging and captivating story, “The 

Caterpillar Looks for a Shoe” with the help of puppets. The children 

were absolutely thrilled to see the puppets moving and singing before 

them. 

Mrs. D. Tyagi and Mrs. S. Vaz articulated the story skillfully using voice 

modulation, expression and songs, thus capturing the attention of the  

little ones. It was indeed a fun filled day which left everyone spell bound. 

Bright and colourful props made by the teachers added the charm to the 

event. 



 

 

In the end the moral of the story, kindness and empathy was beautifully-

portrayed to the children by the teachers through a dance performance, 

thus making the show a grand success.  

We thank our Headmistress Mrs. C. Dunn for giving us this opportunity 

and being a pillar of constant support and guidance.  

Report by : Mrs. Pramila Borde. 


